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6th January 2022

 
Dear Pro Cricket Academies Community
 
 
Thank you very much for the generous donation of £465 towards the work here at 
Charles Thompson’s Mission. Thank you also for the donation of food towards our 
Christmas Food Hamper project. It was incredibly kind of you to think of us. 


Through our Christmas projects, such as our Christmas Food Hamper Appeal, The 
Big Toy Project and our Sponsor a Turkey Appeal, we have been able to bless those in 
our community who are struggling and living in poverty. We have been overwhelmed 
by the response of our individual supporters, as well as local schools, businesses 
and churches. 


On behalf of the team at Charles Thompson’s Mission and all those who will benefit 
from your kind donation, I want to thank you for your generosity, and thank you for 
partnering with us this winter. We could not do what we do, without you. 

 
Yours Sincerely,
 
Bernie Frost 
Centre Manager
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